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Dear Gemma, 

 

CONFIRMATION OF BARR MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 2024  

 

Many thanks for the renewal of your membership subscription for 2024. 

Attached is your new membership and grading certificates. (level as applicable). 

 

If you have not yet applied for Race Grading, your membership status automatically entitles you to the Bronze 

standard award.  Should you subsequently apply for a higher grading, this will be issued to you and will supersede 

the original award. 

 

Although grading is not a requirement of BARR membership, members are encouraged to seek a higher grade than 

the entry level of Bronze. BARR believes that grading is of key importance in maintaining high standards in road 

running events. The Race Grading Scheme is designed and administered by BARR. 

If you would like further information about the grading scheme then please contact your Regional Representative. 

Grading details and application forms are also available on the BARR website, (see below).  Members are also 

reminded that grading is awarded for one year only and must be renewed annually. 

 

You will receive a bi-monthly Technical News Briefing (TNB), which will cover a wide range of subjects of interest 

to race organisers.  This briefing will be sent to you electronically and back issues can be down loaded from the BARR 

website via the ‘Members’ only section (see details below).  We hope you find these to be useful and if there are any 

specific topics you would like covered please contact your Regional Representative. 

 

We ask all members to add the BARR logo to your race entry forms, website and any race literature, copies of which 

can be downloaded from the BARR website. 

 

You will also have received previously, a correx board indicating your BARR membership. Please advise me if you 

have not got one, I have plenty! 

   

It is a requirement of your membership that the board, along with your BARR membership and grading certificate 

be displayed in a prominent position at your event. 

 

There is also a BARR website, http://www.barr-online.org.uk/  with a ‘members only’ section. The password for 

2024 will be 8@RR202A 
 

Wishing you all success for your event in 2024. 

 

 
 

Roland Gibbard 

BARR Registrar. 
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